
Dina Selfridge


From: Dina Selfridge


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 10:08 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Shame on you


The recent public statement backing Donald Trump's incorrect assertions about Alabama, and the cowardly


conduct of the NOAA's leadership, has been disgraceful. I support NWS’s Birmingham division and the


meteorologists who do a great job every day. Shame on you.


Dina Selfridge


Brooklyn, NY
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